
SonicWALL, Inc. 

2001 Logic Drive, San Jose, CA 95124-3452 USA 

 

D E C L A R A T I O N  L E T T E R  

Date: 2011/3/16 

 

FCC ID: QWU-083 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 

We, SonicWALL, Inc., declares that the device does not have “Ad 

Hoc on non-US frequencies” and/or “on DFS frequencies” while applying 

for the following product. 

 
 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please do not 

hesitate to contact us. Thank you! 

 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
----------------------------------------------------- 
Sonicwall, Inc. 

Rick Linford/ Regulatory Engineer 

TEL: 408.962.8798 

FAX: 408.745.9300 

E-mail: rlinford@sonicwall.com 

 

 

 


